
 
 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer        17th March 2020 
 
I will be writing to you every day in order to update you on the COVID 19 situation here in 
school.  We are continuing to follow the advice from Public Health England but, should 
anything change, we will let you know as soon as possible, via the school website and 
parentmail. 
  
Covid 19 update 
In light of the Prime Minister's announcement yesterday, I have asked certain groups of staff 
to work from home.  However, at present, the school is currently still running as normal.  I 
am hugely grateful to our dedicated staff who have made this possible. 
  
As mentioned in yesterday’s email, all trips are cancelled from hereon in.  This includes the 
England v Italy football friendly at Wembley. 
  
As you will also be aware, any students displaying symptoms of the virus should self-isolate 
for 14 days.  Up to date advice can be found from Public Health England at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/public-health-england 
  
Key worker information 
As you know schools have not been advised to close at this time.  There is uncertainty over 
whether in the future the school may have to close entirely or stay open partially for the 
children of key workers.  If you are a key worker, I would be grateful if you could contact 
the school so that we are aware of numbers.  A key worker is defined as ‘an employee who 
provides a vital service, especially in the police, health, education sectors or armed 
forces.’  Please send this information to info@littleilford.org including your child’s name and 
form. 
  
Thank you for your continued support at this difficult time. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  

 

 

 

  
Helen Marriott 
Co-Headteacher 
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